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September 22, 2015 
Time: 6:30 P.M. 
Place:  Nash Fire Department 
Members Present:  10 
 
Vise President David Glenn called the meeting to order (6:34 P.M.) 
 
Brother Burt Phillips gave the opening prayer. 
 
With sadden hearts, the club will dedicate the Thursday night net to Danny 
Freeman.  We will be linking with the Atlanta machine for tonight’s net.   
 
Graveside services for Danny KE5THI will be at 10:00 A.M. at East 
Memorial Gardens.  He truly will be missed in the ham community. 
 
The new 62 machine is fully operational.  If you have not noticed there are 
a lot of new features.  Lots of information and new things are in the works 
to complete the link with the New Boston machine are in the works.  Jim 
Cullum N5YU and others have done a remarkable job with the upgrade. 
 
Work is underway on the 45 machine as well.  A new antenna is going to 
be put on the tower at St. Michaels.  Hopefully this will improve its 
coverage.  Clarance, Trustee, is in the process of getting a UHF frequency 
for the link to the 45 machine. 
 
The old repeater that was removed from the 62 machine needs some work 
done on it.  After repairs are complete, it will be placed as a backup for the 
62 repeater.   
 
Nominations for a new slate of officers for physical year 2016 will be at the 
October Meeting.  Please make every effort to attend the meeting.  Your 
representation and input is important! 
 
Richard Hopkins 
Secretary 


